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Diary Dates: Diary Dates:   
JULY 

Mon 10th -Y6 Production Dress Rehearsal 

Tues 11th-Y6 Leavers Production Performance 6-7pm 

Tues 11th—Y6 Warden Park Induction Day  

Weds 12th-Y6 Leavers Production Performances 1.30-2.30 & 6-7pm 

Weds 12th Selected Y5 children to Maths Comp at BHA 

Thurs 13th-Y5 Connect to the Countryside trip to Ardingly Showground 

Thurs 13th-Y3 Open Afternoon for parents from 1.30-3pm 

Fri 14th-Hill & Beacon activity prize & ‘When I Grow Up Day’ 

Mon 17th-Y3 children visiting Gattons for Y2 Leavers Performance 

Tues 18th-Y5 Taste of Greeks for parents from 1.30 

Weds 19th-SPORTSDAY—refreshments for parents from 8.45. Events start at 

9.15. 

Thurs 20th-Movie & Popcorn for invited children  3.30-5pm 

Fri 21st- Reserve Sportsday 

Fri 21st-Y6 Leavers Disco from 5.30-7.30pm 

Tues 25th –LAST DAY OF TERM 

Tues 25th– Y6 Leavers Assembly to parents 10.45-12pm 

Headteacher Message  
Dear parents and carers, 

Due to the hard work and dedication of Mrs               
Davies, Mr Kirby and Mrs O’Mally-Richardson, we 
have now got a fully operational market garden! 
They have spent many hours (including giving up 
time during their weekends) clearing up, preparing 
the beds, weeding and planting in readiness for our 
Green Fingers Club to take over. As you can see our 
very own Southway produce is flourishing under 
the care of the children. I was presented with a 
bunch of lettuce and some carrots which were deli-
cious. In the future we intend to sell our                 
produce at school events and perhaps even approach local shops to stock any chutneys and 
jams that we make. This is yet another example of us giving our children the opportunity to 
learn outside the classroom and prepare them for later life.  

‘If you have a garden and a library, you have everything you need.’ — Marcus Tullius Cicero 

Reminders 

Clubs & Activities— All lunchtime & after 
school clubs finish this week, so there will be 
no more clubs until September. 

Hill & Cliff Walk to School Week Prize - this will 
be in the form of outdoor activities on Friday 
14th July. Please make sure your child has their 
PE kit in school on that day. 

Pyjama Day Fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who contributed 

to our House Charities. We raised just 

over £300 on Pyjama Day, to be split       

between the National Autistic Society, 

Clic Sargent, Diabetes UK & Young 

Minds.  



   

Rohan Naineni of Ein-

stein Class with his    

trophy for winning a   

recent go-carting      

competition in Brighton. 

Adam Beckett of Rowling 

Class recently gained a 

certificate for achieving 

his Level 6 Swimming 

Award. 

Ollie (left) & Charlie Laing, of Dali & 

Einstein classes respectively, recently 

took part in  the 5km ‘GoDadRun’ in Hove. 

They were raising money for male cancer 

for the charity Orchid. Both boys did 

amazingly well, completing the distance in 

a fraction over 30 minutes. They are   

pictured (right) with their Dad & Olympic        

Medallists Sally Gunnell & Mark Foster.  

Emily Kirk of Dickens 

class recently gained her 

Level 7 & 8 Gymnastics 

certificates & badges - 

well done Emily! 

Alfie & Joshua Chewter 

of Turner class took part 

in a football tournament 

for their team, Southdown 

Rovers. They reached the 

semi-finals & came 3rd 

overall in the competition. 

Ava Idle of Picasso class 

is pictured with her Level 

8 Certificate & Badge for    

Gymnastics. 

Lloyd Mainwaring of 

Hawking Class shows 

the medal he was 

awarded for running 5k 

in the Strep B Stomp 

event, raising money for 

sick babies. 



 

Sam Vinall of Hawking 

Class was recently 

awarded his  ASA  

Level 7 Swimming  

Certificate & Badge . 

Barnaby Mendez (Mandela) 

and Daniel Faragalla 

(Pankhurst) took part in the 

U12 Hurstpierpoint Annual 

Tennis Tournament.  Both 

boys played really well 

fighting off stiff competition 

to  finish in 1st and 2nd place 

respectively. Well done to 

both boys.  

Charlie Cartin, Theo Thompson-Holt,    

Jonathan Beckett, Lloyd Mainwaring, 

Marco Bucciarelli & Sam Vinall (all from 

Y5) are pictured with their trophies & 

medals from a fantastic season with their 

football team at Marle Place. Charlie won 

Most Improved Player & most Man of the 

Match awards. Sam was also awarded 2 

trophies, including the Parents’ Player 

Award. Congratulations to them all. 

Abigail Thomas 

(Shakespeare) who attends 

Hurstpierpoint Gymnastics 

Club has become the Year 4 

Club Champion for passing 

the most agilities. She is 

currently working towards 

her Bronze Gymnastics 

Award. 

Isobel Thomas (Einstein) took 

part in the Hurstpierpoint 

Gymnastics Annual Champion-

ships at the weekend. She and 

her partner were awarded 3rd 

place in the "Year 5 Pair Floor 

Routine". Their routine included 

a very tricky lift requiring   

Isobel to lift her partner onto 

her shoulders & stand in a   

stable pose for 3 seconds! 

H S A Fundraising 

The H S A have arranged for collections of tokens for Southway at Tescos & 

Waitrose. Please help their fundraising by dropping as many disks as possible 

into the special token collection bins in store. Thank you. 


